5K Newsletter
Sept 27 - Oct 3

ntindall@graceoakcreek.org or Class Dojo

This Week We:

In Language Arts we will continue
working on blends, pre-writing strokes,
position words and beginning sounds.
In math we are starting

learning games through math centensl!

Memory Work:

God cares for you.

| Peter S:7

*We will be saying this on Thursday

MAPS Growth Measurement
oK has completed the MAPS Growth

Measurement for the first time. We will do

this again in January.

Apple Fun!

We'll be doing some
apple investigations
this weekl
We'll also get a chance
to taste test a variety

of applesl

Upcoming Dates:

Oct. 2

Color Run Fundraiser

Oct. 3
No Schooll




